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            SS PETER & PAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL
                  ‘Learning Together, 
                Achieving Together in Christ’
                                Head Teacher: Mr D Hennessey BEd (Hons), P.G. Dip. Ed., NPQH
Class teacher at SS Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for applying for the position of class teacher here at SS Peter and Paul Catholic School. The fact that you have looked at the advert is evidence that you are thinking about the role that you play and how you can best support children’s learning and their wellbeing at this crucial time in their lives – and at a crucial time for their educational lives, following the initial Covid-19 pandemic and six months of school closures. I am delighted that you have given it some thought!
We are a Catholic community and as such place Christ and His teachings at the centre of all we do – whether this is managing children’s behaviour, their aspirations and spiritual development through to supporting their parents and our staff.

The need for excellent teaching in primary schools cannot be underestimated enough in the current changing economic and social climate of the country, and indeed the world! Since the Covid-19 pandemic and associated lockdowns, we all need to carefully and skilfully support children to make the best progress in their educational journeys and to make sure that they are fully equipped with the skills, knowledge and attitudes to achieve their best. The school also adopts a very proactive and positive approach to children’s mental health and wellbeing.

Our school has changed significantly in recent years and we are well placed within the community, within the local authority and indeed with our wider partnerships. Our school has been involved in projects across the Merton Catholic schools to enable children at primary school to be sufficiently prepared for the demands of the secondary school Science curriculum, with primary schools supporting the secondary colleagues in regard to raising their own standards within English. This mutually supportive and collaborative approach is the type of partnership we have been developing recently. Therefore, it is an exciting time to be taking up a teaching position within our school.

You will be well supported at this school. We have made good use of a coaching approach to enable improvements to be made, and continually reflect upon both strengths and where changes can be made. These approaches towards self-improvement have given our staff the skills, knowledge, understanding and confidence to build upon their good practice – making a positive impact upon the lives of the children whose families we serve.

On behalf of the staff and governors, I thank you for your interest in this position and look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely, 

David Hennessey

Headteacher
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Partnership School





Cricket Green, Mitcham, Surrey CR4 4LA


Tel: 020 8648 1459


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@sspp.merton.sch.uk" �office@sspp.merton.sch.uk�  Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.sspp.merton.sch.uk" �www.sspp.merton.sch.uk� 


Diocese charity number: 1173050








